
STOP THE INCINERATOR 
Monthly Meeting 

Concerned Residents from Southwest Ranches, Pembroke Pines, 
Miramar, Davie and Weston Invited and Urged to Attend 

Wednesday August 14th at 7:00pm 
Town of Southwest Ranches Town Hall 

13400 Griffin Rd, Southwest Ranches, FL 33330 

Special Topics of Discussion Planned this Evening 

• Recap of Last 30 Days Progress

• New Developments

• Special Guest Todd Storti, Executive Director of the
Boward Solid Waste Autority

• Activation and Population of new Outreach Committees via App *

Light Refreshments will be served 

(* This group’s aim is to spread the word among all Broward County residents and officials not yet 

aware of this proposed threat)

Please contact: zerowastebrowardtf@gmail.com  Join Facebook Group Broward Clean Air 

mailto:zerowastebrowardtf@gmail.com



